REPORT OF THE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE SERVICES

TO THE

HOUSING LEAD MEMBER'S BRIEFING

26TH JULY, 2002

NOTIFICATION OF FORTHCOMING KEY DECISIONS

Please note the following forthcoming key decisions which need to be included in the City Council's Forward Plan:-

· Cloughfield/Carmel, Ordsall - Pre Paint Repairs and Decoration (acceptance of a tender over £100,000).

· Bathroom Refurbishments for Cawdor Low Rise and Philip Street, Eccles/Irlam (acceptance of a tender over £100,000).

· Bathroom Refurbishments for Cumberland Avenue, Swanage Road and Church Street, Eccles/Irlam (acceptance of a tender over £100,000).

· Kitchen Refurbishments, Irlam 8 (acceptance of a tender over £100,000).

· Kitchen Refurbishments, Spike Island and Tootal Drive, Salford North 1 and Salford South 1 (acceptance of a tender over £100,000).

· Upgrading of Gas Central Heating System at Higher Irlam Estate, Phase 3 (acceptance of a tender over £100,000).

· Supporting People - Shadow Strategy (citywide initiative).

The officers responsible for these matters should ensure their inclusion in the City Council's Forward Plan, by completing the appropriate pro forma and e-mailing it to Paul Templeton in the Committee Services Section of the Corporate Services Directorate. 
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